
“Cap and trade” is a dangerous concept for all consumers (the increased and always-increasing costs will 
pass through to everyone), the long-term effects on any kind of client change is negligible, and HB2020 
is among the worst.  I urge a strong NO vote.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Penny French, 

 
Operations and Management 
30 SE Court Av. 
Pendleton, OR 97801 
Ph:  541 278 1100 
Fax: 541 278 1107 
 


